SUMMARY
PUBLIC MEETING HELD ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2013
SUBJECT:
Building Fee & Development Fee Bylaw
City Wide

1. An increase of 5.00% from the 2013 fees, to reflect the anticipated costs of
administering and enforcing the building code, to maintain a reserve and to cover
capital costs to initiate a comprehensive electronic system for applications and
plan review and a comprehensive zoning by-law project.

Inclusion of agreement and changes to fees for the introduction of Registered
Code Agents (RCA) as permitted in the Building Code Act.

a]

NOTICES SENT:

Notice was published in the Markham Economist and Sun on November 14, 2013. Notice
was also sent to all members of the Developer’s Round Table Group.

WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED FROM:

none



